Elementary Board Report August 2025

We began the month with the SAI conference. They had great keynote speakers and many breakout sessions to choose from. I was able to take away some great strategies that I'll be able to push into our elementary staff development.

We had Ukeru training for our special education teachers and paraeducators. Everyone was an active participant throughout the day.

Our four-year-old preschool teachers have been busy with their home visits, meeting their students, and getting them excited for the school year.

The hallways get busier each day with teachers coming in and setting up their classrooms. We have our open house on Wednesday, August 20 from 2:00-6:00.

Huge shout-out to our custodians. They have been working hard cleaning the building as we prepare to welcome students back to school. They've delivered boxes to grade-level teams with curriculum materials, waxed the floors, set up desks for our additional sections, and so much more.

Another huge shout-out to Shawn! She's gotten our new teachers in PowerSchool, checked-in materials, laminated for teachers, and so much more. She's kept our office running smoothly and has been helping families successfully register their children for school.